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CANCELLATION – PFINGSTEN 2021 
10 April 2021 

 
Dear Friends, 

 
Due to the prevailing COVID-19 pandemic-related restrictions in Germany regarding 
travel and accommodation, we unfortunately must cancel our “Pfingsten” race 
scheduled for May 22nd and 23rd 2021. It is with much regret that for two years in a row 
we cannot host our annual flagship event. It has been a cornerstone in the European 
race calendar for more than 50 years and we definitely want to reignite this tradition 
in 2022. 

In the meantime and anticipating a better situation by the end of summer, we have 
decided to host a race in Kapfenhardt on October 2nd and 3rd 2021. Details will be 
confirmed in due course. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and look forward to seeing you back at the 
racetrack soon – stay healthy! 

 

Sincerely, 
Renngemeinschaft Schwarzwald e.V. 

 

RENNGEMEINSCHAFT SCHWARZWALD E.V. 
SPEED-MODELLAUTORENNEN SEIT 1958 
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